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Comments: Please extend the "scoping" public comment period for Rochford Mineral Exploratory Drilling Project

#67838, so everyone has an opportunity to comment.

 

The Black Hills are one of our national treasures. While mineral extraction projects may bring short term

economic benefit (to some, mostly those who don't live there), the land is damaged forever. Extraction projects

on this land in particular would also disrupt traditional ceremonial practices for the Lakotas.

 

For all these reasons, I ask that the Forest Service to require an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for this

project.


